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II focuses on macroeconomic topics, such as how money and quasi-monies (like
Bitcoins) are social, how money developed as a social institution, and how social
forces matter for economic development. Finally, Part III looks at the
consequences of considering social factors when it comes to policy: environmental
policy, industrial policy, and policies promoting greater equality. This book is
invaluable reading to anyone interested in the relationship between economics and
sociology, how social forces affect policy effectiveness, human behavior, and the
overall economy.
Nudging - Possibilities, Limitations and Applications in European Law and
Economics Klaus Mathis 2016-05-20 This anthology provides an in-depth analysis and
discusses the issues surrounding nudging and its use in legislation, regulation,
and policy making more generally. The 17 essays in this anthology provide
startling insights into the multifaceted debate surrounding the use of nudges in
European Law and Economics. Nudging is a tool aimed at altering people’s behaviour
in a predictable way without forbidding any option or significantly changing
economic incentives. It can be used to help people make better decisions to
influence human behaviour without forcing them because they can opt out. Its use
has sparked lively debates in academia as well as in the public sphere. This book
explores who decides which behaviour is desired. It looks at whether or not the
state has sufficient information for debiasing, and if there are clear-cut
boundaries between paternalism, manipulation and indoctrination. The first part of
this anthology discusses the foundations of nudging theory and the problems
associated, as well as outlining possible solutions to the problems raised. The
second part is devoted to the wide scope of applications of nudges from contract
law, tax law and health claim regulations, among others. This volume is a result
of the flourishing annual Law and Economics Conference held at the law faculty of
the University of Lucerne. The conferences have been instrumental in establishing
a strong and ever-growing Law and Economics movement in Europe, providing unique
insights in the challenges faced by Law and Economics when applied in European
legal traditions.
Obama's Four Horsemen David Harsanyi 2013-03-04 Conquest, Famine, War, Death – the
four horsemen are coming, in the form of the national debt, widespread dependence
on government, turmoil in the Middle East, and the expansion of the bureaucratic
state. In Obama’s Four Horsemen, syndicated columnist David Harsanyi takes a
provocative look at how the Obama Administration allowed four big problems to
mushroom into looming disasters we can no longer avoid or postpone. In his famous
conversational, fact-driven, and humorous tone, Harsanyi argues that President
Obama’s handling of both domestic and foreign crises has set the stage for a
disaster of Biblical proportions. Under Obama, America has become a land of more
dependence, more hand-outs, more federal programs, and more government agencies.

Arndt's Story Peter Coleman 2007-03-01 This was a man of inexhaustible energy and
optimism, who returned from months behind barbed wire in Canada, and went on to
write The Economic Lessons of the Nineteen Thirties. He took up a job in Sydney,
and quickly established himself as a leading authority on the Australian banking
system.
Ecological Public Health Geof Rayner 2013-06-19 What is public health? To some, it
is about drains, water, food and housing, all requiring engineering and expert
management. To others, it is the State using medicine or health education and
tackling unhealthy lifestyles. This book argues that public health thinking needs
an overhaul, a return to and modernisation around ecological principles.
Ecological Public Health thinking, outlined here, fits the twenty-first century’s
challenges. It integrates what the authors call the four dimensions of existence:
the material, biological, social and cultural aspects of life. Public health
becomes the task of transforming the relationship between people, their
circumstances and the biological world of nature and bodies. For Geof Rayner and
Tim Lang, this is about facing a number of long-term transitions, some well
recognized, others not. These transitions are Demographic, Epidemiological, Urban,
Energy, Economic, Nutrition, Biological, Cultural and Democracy itself. The
authors argue that identifying large scale transitions such as these refocuses
public health actions onto the conditions on which human and eco-systems health
interact. Making their case, Rayner and Lang map past confusions in public health
images, definitions and models. This is an optimistic book, arguing public health
can be rescued from its current dilemmas and frustrations. This century’s agenda
is unavoidably complex, however, and requires stronger and more daring
combinations of interdisciplinary work, movements and professions locally,
nationally and globally. Outlining these in the concluding section, the book
charts a positive and reinvigorated institutional purpose.
How Social Forces Impact the Economy Steven Pressman 2020-06-24 Social forces are
important determinants of how people behave, how economies work at the
macroeconomic level, and the effectiveness of economic policies. However, this
dimension is generally overlooked in mainstream economics. How Social Forces
Impact the Economy demonstrates that a broader conception of social economics
provides for a better understanding of how economies work as a whole. This book
argues that adopting a truly social approach to economics opens the door to
studying how people form preferences, and how they learn by taking cues from
others about how to behave and what to consume. Each chapter contributor works to
highlight the breadth of new insights and possibilities that emerge from a fuller
understanding of social economics. Part I focuses on microeconomics, bringing
individual behaviors and individual entrepreneurs into a more social context. Part
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The great danger is that Americans have gotten used to it. Many people today
expect, as a matter of fact, that the government will hand them health insurance,
student loans, birth control, and anything else they might need or desire – while
they are increasingly numb to the pernicious creep of the bureaucratic state and
the alarming escalation of unsustainable spending and debt. Meanwhile, powerful
forces abroad seek to destroy American and Western culture while Obama has sat on
his thumbs and looked the other way, tossing out politically correct platitudes
when asked about his response to their open threats and aggression. America is
facing a time of great upheaval, domestic and global – Obama’s Four Horseman is a
provocative expose on how we got here, and a chilling prediction of what’s to
come.
The Death of Common Sense Philip K. Howard 2011-05-03 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
“We need a new idea of how to govern. The current system is broken. Law is
supposed to be a framework for humans to make choices, not the replacement for
free choice.” So notes Philip K. Howard in the new Afterword to his explosive
manifesto The Death of Common Sense. Here Howard offers nothing less than a fresh,
lucid, practical operating system for modern democracy. America is drowning—in
law, lawsuits, and nearly endless red tape. Before acting or making a decision, we
often abandon our best instincts. We pause, we worry, we equivocate, and then we
divert our energy into trying to protect ourselves. Filled with one too many
examples of bureaucratic overreach, The Death of Common Sense demonstrates how
we—and our country—can at last get back on track.
Free Market Madness Peter A. Ubel 2009-01-20 Humans just aren't entirely rational
creatures. We decide to roll over and hit the snooze button instead of going to
the gym. We take out home loans we can't possibly afford. And did you know that
people named Paul are more likely to move to St. Paul than other cities? All too
often, our subconscious causes us to act against our own self-interest. But our
free-market economy is based on the assumption that we always do act in our own
self-interest. In this provocative book, physician Peter Ubel uses his
understanding of psychology and behavior to show that in some cases government
must regulate markets for our own health and well-being. And by understanding and
controlling the factors that go into our decisions, big and small, we can all
begin to stop the damage we do to our bodies, our finances, and our economy as a
whole. Ubel's vivid stories bring his message home for anyone interested in
improving the way our society works.
History of the Literary Cultures of East-Central Europe Marcel Cornis-Pope
2004-05-28 National literary histories based on internally homogeneous native
traditions have significantly contributed to the construction of national
identities, especially in multicultural East-Central Europe, the region between
the German and Russian hegemonic cultural powers stretching from the Baltic states
to the Balkans. History of the Literary Cultures of East-Central Europe, which
covers the last two hundred years, reconceptualizes these literary traditions by
de-emphasizing the national myths and by highlighting analogies and points of
contact, as well as hybrid and marginal phenomena that traditional national
histories have ignored or deliberately suppressed. The four volumes of the History
configure the literatures from five angles: (1) key political events, (2) literary
periods and genres, (3) cities and regions, (4) literary institutions, and (5)
real and imaginary figures. The first volume, which includes the first two of
these dimensions, is a collaborative effort of more than fifty contributors from
Eastern and Western Europe, the US, and Canada.The four volumes of the History
comprise the first volume in the new subseries on Literary Cultures.
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A Theory of Case-Based Decisions Itzhak Gilboa 2001-07-26 This work, a paradigm
for modelling decision-making under uncertainty, describes the general theory and
its relationship to planning, repeated choice problems, inductive inference, and
learning; and highlights its mathematical and philosophical foundations.
The People Have Spoken (and They Are Wrong) David Harsanyi 2014-03-10 Democracy
may be one of the most admired ideas ever concocted, but what if it’s also one of
the most harebrained? After many years of writing about democracy for a living,
David Harsanyi has concluded that it’s the most overrated, overused, and
misunderstood idea in political life. The less we have of it the better.
“Democracy” is not synonymous with “freedom.” It is not the opposite of tyranny.
In fact, the Founding Fathers knew that democracy can lead to tyranny. That’s why
they built so many safeguards against it into the Constitution. Democracy,
Harsanyi argues, has made our government irrational, irresponsible, and invasive.
It has left the American people with only two options—domination by the majority
or a government that can’t possibly work. The modern age has imbued democracy with
the mystique of infallibility. But Harsanyi reminds us that the vast majority of
political philosophers, including the founders, have thought that responsible,
limited government based on direct majority rule over a large, let alone
continental scale was a practical impossibility. In The People Have Spoken, you’ll
learn: Why the Framers of our Constitution were intent on establishing a republic,
not a “democracy” How democracy undermines self-government How shockingly out of
touch with reality most voters really are Why democracy is an economic wrecking
ball—and an invitation to a politics of envy and corruption How the great
political philosophers from Plato and Aristotle to Burke and Tocqueville predicted
with uncanny accuracy that democracy could lead to tyranny Harsanyi warns that if
we don’t recover the Founders’ republican vision, “democracy” might very well
spell the end of American liberty and prosperity.
Society, Law, and Culture in the Middle East Dror Ze’evi 2015-10-29 Society, Law,
and Culture in the Middle East:“Modernities” in the Making is an edited volume
that seeks to deepen and broaden our understanding of various forms of change in
Middle Eastern and North African societies during the Ottoman period. It offers an
in-depth analysis of reforms and gradual change in the longue durée, challenging
the current discourse on the relationship between society, culture, and law. The
focus of the discussion shifts from an external to an internal perspective, as
agency transitions from “the West” to local actors in the region. Highlighting the
ongoing interaction between internal processes and external stimuli, and using
primary sources in Arabic and Ottoman Turkish, the authors and editors bring out
the variety of modernities that shaped south-eastern Mediterranean history. The
first part of the volume interrogates the urban elite household, the main social,
political, and economic unit of networking in Ottoman societies. The second part
addresses the complex relationship between law and culture, looking at how the
legal system, conceptually and practically, undergirded the socio-cultural aspects
of life in the Middle East. Society, Law, and Culture in the Middle East consists
of eleven chapters, written by well-established and younger scholars working in
the field of Middle East and Islamic Studies. The editors, Dror Ze'evi and Ehud R.
Toledano, are both leading historians, who have published extensively on Middle
Eastern societies in the Ottoman and post-Ottoman periods.
Encyclopedia Paranoiaca Henry Beard 2012-11-20 IGNORE THIS BOOK AT YOUR PERIL! Did
you know that carrots cause blindness and bananas are radioactive? That too many
candlelight dinners can cause cancer? And not only is bottled water a veritable
petri dish of biohazards (so is tap water, by the way) but riding a bicycle might
2/7

Downloaded from insurrectionwine.com on August 10, 2022 by guest

destroy your sex life? In Encyclopedia Paranoiaca, master satirists Henry Beard
and Christopher Cerf have assembled an authoritative, disturbingly comprehensive,
and utterly debilitating inventory of things poised to harm, maim, or kill you—all
of them based on actual research about the perils of everyday life. Painstakingly
alphabetized, cross-referenced, and thoroughly sourced for easy reference, this
book just might save your life. (Apologies in advance if it doesn’t.) Beard and
Cerf cite convincing evidence that everyday things we consider healthy—eating
leafy greens, flossing, washing our hands—are actually harmful, and items we
thought were innocuous— drinking straws, flip-flops, neckties, skinny jeans— pose
life-threatening dangers. Did you know that nearly ten thousand people are sent to
the emergency room each year because of escalator accidents, and, despite what
you’ve heard, farmers’ markets may actually be less safe than grocery stores? And
if you’re crossing your legs right now, you’re definitely at serious risk.
Hilarious, insightful, and, at times, downright terrifying, Encyclopedia
Paranoiaca brings to light a whole host of hidden threats and looming dooms that
make asteroid impacts, planetary pandemics, and global warming look like a walk in
the park (which is also emphatically not recommended). *** The Definitive
Compendium of Things You Absolutely, Positively Must Not Eat, Drink, Wear, Take,
Grow, Make, Buy, Use, Do, Permit, Believe, or Let Yourself Be Exposed to,
Including an Awful Lot of Toxic, Lethal, Horrible Stuff That You Thought Was Safe,
Good, or Healthy; All Sorts of Really Bad People Who Are Out to Get, Cheat, Steal
from, or Otherwise Take Advantage of You; and a Whole Host of Existential Threats
and Looming Dooms That Make Global Warming, Giant Meteors, and Planetary Pandemics
Look Like a Walk in the Park (with Its High Risk of Skin Cancer, Broken Bones, Bee
Stings, Allergic Seizures, Animal Attacks, Criminal Assaults, and Lightning
Strikes)
Review 2007
David Harsanyi: Volume I David Harsanyi 2015-02-24 David Harsanyi is a nationally
syndicated opinion columnist for Creators Syndicate. This is a collection of the
very best of his columns from 2014.
No Child Left Alone Abby W. Schachter 2016-08-16 Uncle Sam is the worst helicopter
parent in America. Children are taken from their parents because they are obese.
Parents are arrested for letting their children play outside alone. Sledding and
swaddling are banned. From games to school to breast-feeding to daycare, the
overbearing bureaucratic state keeps getting between kids and their parents. The
state’s safety, hygiene, and health regulations rule, and the government’s
judgment may not coincide with yours. Which foods and drinks to send to school,
what toys to buy, whether to breast- or bottle-feed babies are all choices that
used to be left to you and me. Not anymore. As a mom to four kids, I should be
used to it, but I’m not. All the government-mandated parenting gets under my skin.
And I’m not alone. No Child Left Alone explores the growing problem of an
intrusive, interfering government and highlights those parents—all the Captain
Mommies and Captain Daddies across America—fighting to take back control over
their families.
Promoting Social and Emotional Learning Maurice J. Elias 1997 A guide to
establishing high-quality social and emotional education programs describes
approaches to social and emotional learning for all levels and includes thirtynine guidelines and field-inspired examples for classrooms, schools, and
districts.
Nanny State David Harsanyi 2007-09-18 When did we lose our right to be lazy,
unhealthy, and politically incorrect? Move over Big Brother! An insidious new
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group has inserted itself into American politics. They are the nannies—not the
stroller-pushing set but an invasive band of do-gooders who are subtly and
steadily stripping us of our liberties, robbing us of the inalienable right to
make our own decisions, and turning America into a nation of children. As you read
this, countless busybodies across the nation are rolling up their sleeves to do
the work of straightening out your life. Certain Massachusetts towns have banned
school-yard tag. San Francisco has passed laws regulating the amount of water you
should use in dog bowls. The mayor of New York City has french fries and doughnuts
in his sights. In some parts of California, smoking is prohibited . . . outside.
The government, under pressure from the nanny minority, is twisting the public’s
arm into obedience. Playground police, food fascists, anti-porn crusaders —whether
they're legislating morality or wellbeing—nannies are popping up all over America.
In the name of health, safety, decency, and—shudder—good intentions, these evervigilant politicians and social activists are dictating what we eat, where we
smoke, what we watch and read, and whom we marry. Why do bureaucrats think they
know what's better for us than we do? And are they selectively legislating in the
name of political expediency? For instance, why do we ban mini-motorbikes,
responsible for five deaths each year, and not skiing, which accounts for fifty
deaths each year? Why is medical marijuana, a substance yet to claim a single
life, banned and not aspirin, which accounts for about 7,600 deaths? Exhaustively
researched, sharply observed, and refreshingly lucid, Nanny Sate looks at the
myriad ways we are turning the United States into a soulless and staid
nation—eroding not only our personal freedoms but our national character.
Composing to Communicate: A Student's Guide, 2016 MLA Update Robert Saba
2017-05-24 Meeting your students where they are, COMPOSING TO COMMUNICATE: A
STUDENT’S GUIDE prepares and engages an increasingly varied first-year composition
classroom, in which all students need to achieve the same course outcomes but are
not all learning at the same skill level. The fundamental concept behind COMPOSING
TO COMMUNICATE: A STUDENT’S GUIDE is that writing is a communication skill
grounded in problem solving. The textbook uses accessible language and
opportunities for practice to help students conceptualize writing tasks with key
communication goals in mind and become more confident, efficient, and effective
writers, in college and in their professional lives. Writing project chapters
cover evaluations, arguments, narratives, profiles, literary analyses, and
researched writing, and include chapters focused on community engagement and vital
21st century literacy skills. Every Part 2 chapter shows real student work in
proposal and final draft, and includes an interview with the student writer. This
edition has been updated to reflect guidelines from the 2016 MLA HANDBOOK, Eighth
Edition. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Capitalism's Achilles Heel Raymond W. Baker 2005-08-05 For over forty years in
more than sixty countries, Raymond Baker has witnessed the free-market system
operating illicitly and corruptly, with devastating consequences. In Capitalism’s
Achilles Heel, Baker takes readers on a fascinating journey through the global
free-market system and reveals how dirty money, poverty, and inequality are
inextricably intertwined. Readers will discover how small illicit transactions
lead to massive illegalities and how staggering global income disparities are
worsened by the illegalities that permeate international capitalism. Drawing on
his experiences, Baker shows how Western banks and businesses use secret
transactions and ignore laws while handling some $1 trillion in illicit proceeds
each year. He also illustrates how businesspeople, criminals, and kleptocrats
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perfect the same techniques to shift funds and how these tactics negatively affect
individuals, institutions, and countries.
Feeding the People Rebecca Earle 2020-06-25 Potatoes are the world's fourth most
important food crop, yet they were unknown to most of humanity before 1500.
Feeding the People traces the global journey of this popular foodstuff from the
Andes to everywhere. The potato's global history reveals the ways in which our
ideas about eating are entangled with the emergence of capitalism and its
celebration of the free market. It also reminds us that ordinary people make
history in ways that continue to shape our lives. Feeding the People tells the
story of how eating became part of statecraft, and provides a new account of the
global spread of one of the world's most successful foods.
Free-Range Kids, How to Raise Safe, Self-Reliant Children (Without Going Nuts with
Worry) Lenore Skenazy 2009-05-26 FREE RANGE KIDS has become a national movement,
sparked by the incredible response to Lenore Skenazy?s piece about allowing her 9year-old ride the subway alone in NYC. Parent groups argued about it, bloggers,
blogged, spouses became uncivil with each other, and the media jumped all over it.
A lot of parents today, Skenazy says, see no difference between letting their kids
walk to school and letting them walk through a firing range. Any risk is seen as
too much risk. But if you try to prevent every possible danger or difficult in
your child?s everyday life, that child never gets a chance to grow up. We parents
have to realize that the greatest risk of all just might be trying to raise a
child who never encounters choice or independence.
How to Better Hate Your Job Egbert Sukop 2009-03-04 You hate the title! I knew it.
Of course you don't really hate your job. You are just not too pleased with
certain individuals you have to work with and you would change a few things if you
were in charge. But you aren't in charge, and perhaps that is what you despise the
most. Money we earn under someone else's rule--while relinquishing our own
individuality--pays for a little bit of freedom later ... and for benefits.
Increasing seniority and benefits are the leash and collar that keep us from
straying. Unpleasant job environments are realities of life and always will be.
You, however, are responsible for your happiness--all of it. Looking forward to
retirement means your life sucks, today. So? Change it! Employed or self-employed,
whether you hate your work or not, you can claim a larger piece of freedom and
individuality. Burn down your boredom, shock yourself out of silent suffering, and
tear up the unwritten rules of subjugation. Discover new options so you can
experience freedom and happiness.
Alcohol in Popular Culture: An Encyclopedia Rachel Black 2010-10-14 This
encyclopedia presents the many sides of America's ongoing relationship with
alcohol, examining the political history, pivotal events, popular culture, and
advances in technology that have affected its consumption. • More than 100 A–Z
entries describe the culture and history of alcohol, including the drinks
themselves, concepts, business aspects, entertainment, regulations, social
aspects, organizations, events, rituals, use in religions, and effects on health •
Compiles all-original information from 32 distinguished international and American
scholars and journalists • Offers a number of historical and contemporary
photographs • Extensive bibliography provides additional suggested reading
Polarization and the Politics of Personal Responsibility Mark D. Brewer 2015-09-01
America is divided by two clashing views about individual responsibility. Liberals
see many people as not completely responsible for the situation they are in, their
opportunities limited by their class, race, and sex. Distribution of outcomes is
therefore seen as unjust, and the government has to help offset the limits people
nanny-state-by-david-harsanyi

face. In contrast, conservatives believe individuals can and must live their lives
with a presumption of personal responsibility for what happens. Government
assistance is not seen as valuable, but as creating dependency and ultimately
crippling to those who receive it.
The Language of Houses Alison Lurie 2014-08-19 How do the spaces we inhabit affect
us—and reflect us? A Pulitzer Prize–winning author explores architecture, in this
insightful, “breezy” read (The Washington Post). In 1981, Alison Lurie published
The Language of Clothes, a meditation on costume and fashion as an expression of
history, social status and individual psychology. Amusing, enlightening and full
of literary allusion, the book was highly praised and widely anthologized. Now
Lurie has returned with a companion book, The Language of Houses, a lucid,
provocative and entertaining look at how the architecture of buildings and the
spaces within them both reflect and affect the people who inhabit them. Schools,
churches, government buildings, museums, prisons, hospitals, restaurants, and of
course, houses and apartments—all of them speak to human experience in vital and
varied ways. The Language of Houses discusses historical and regional styles and
the use of materials such as stone and wood and concrete, as well as contemplating
the roles of stairs and mirrors, windows and doors, tiny rooms and cathedral-like
expanses, illustrating its conclusions with illuminating literary references and
the comments of experts in the field. Accompanied by lighthearted original
drawings, The Language of Houses is an essential and highly entertaining new
contribution to the literature of modern architecture.
Embattled Europe Konrad H. Jarausch 2021-09-28 "Over the past decade,
Euroskepticism has been on the rise, with many predicting the end of the European
Union and the failure of progressive European values. With Brexit on the horizon,
the far-right in power in Poland, authoritarianism on the rise in Hungary, riots
in Paris, and austerity policies in place across the continent, it often seems
that there is little reason to be optimistic about Europe's future or proud of its
recent past. Konrad Jarausch begs to differ. In this book, which he will write as
a Tony Judt-style extended essay, he traces the history of Europe since 1989 and
finds much cause for hope. Despite the Greek debt crisis, the weak reaction to the
Russian invasion of Eastern Ukraine, and other failures that Euroskeptics cite
frequently, the European model is strong. Jarausch ends his narrative by pointing
to successes, such as Danish efforts to combat global warming, Sweden's
restructuring of its welfare system, and Spain's transition to democracy and its
ability to cope with a large influx of immigrants, among many other issues. Though
Europe has many challenges to overcome in the next few decades, it still presents
a powerful alternative to American-style unbridled capitalism and right-wing
populism. Jarausch will color his narrative with his own impressions of living in
both Europe and the United States at various points during this period"-An Inconvenient Minority Kenny Xu 2021-07-13 From a journalist on the frontlines
of the Students for Fair Admission (SFFA) v. Harvard case comes a probing
examination of affirmative action, the false narrative of American meritocracy,
and the attack on Asian American excellence with its far-reaching
implications—from seedy test-prep centers to gleaming gifted-and-talented magnet
schools, to top colleges and elite business, media, and political positions across
America Even in the midst of a nationwide surge of bias and incidents against
them, Asians from coast to coast have quietly assumed mastery of the nation’s
technical and intellectual machinery and become essential American workers. Yet,
they’ve been forced to do so in the face of policy proposals―written in the name
of diversity―excluding them from the upper ranks of the elite. In An Inconvenient
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Minority, journalist Kenny Xu traces elite America’s longstanding unease about a
minority potentially upending them. Leftist agendas, such as eliminating
standardized testing, doling out racial advantages to “preferred” minorities, and
lumping Asians into “privileged” categories despite their deprived historical
experiences have spurred Asian Americans to act. Going beyond the Students for
Fair Admission (SFFA) v. Harvard case, Xu unearths the skewed logic rippling
countrywide, from Mayor Bill de Blasio’s attempted makeover of New York City’s
Specialized School programs to the battle over “diversity” quotas in Google’s and
Facebook’s progressive epicenters, to the rise of Asian American activism in
response to unfair perceptions and admission practices. Asian Americans’ time is
now, as they increase their direct action and amplify their voices in the face of
mounting anti-Asian attacks. An Inconvenient Minority chronicles the political and
economic repression and renaissance of a long ignored racial identity group―and
how they are central to reversing America’s cultural decline and preserving the
dynamism of the free world.
The Future of Law, Religion, and the Family 2008
Becoming George Orwell John Rodden 2021-09-14 The remarkable transformation of
Orwell from journeyman writer to towering icon Is George Orwell the most
influential writer who ever lived? Yes, according to John Rodden’s provocative
book about the transformation of a man into a myth. Rodden does not argue that
Orwell was the most distinguished man of letters of the last century, nor even the
leading novelist of his generation, let alone the greatest imaginative writer of
English prose fiction. Yet his influence since his death at midcentury is
incomparable. No other writer has aroused so much controversy or contributed so
many incessantly quoted words and phrases to our cultural lexicon, from “Big
Brother” and “doublethink” to “thoughtcrime” and “Newspeak.” Becoming George
Orwell is a pathbreaking tour de force that charts the astonishing passage of a
litterateur into a legend. Rodden presents the author of Animal Farm and Nineteen
Eighty-Four in a new light, exploring how the man and writer Orwell, born Eric
Arthur Blair, came to be overshadowed by the spectral figure associated with
nightmare visions of our possible futures. Rodden opens with a discussion of the
life and letters, chronicling Orwell’s eccentricities and emotional struggles,
followed by an assessment of his chief literary achievements. The second half of
the book examines the legend and legacy of Orwell, whom Rodden calls “England’s
Prose Laureate,” looking at everything from cyberwarfare to “fake news.” The
closing chapters address both Orwell’s enduring relevance to burning contemporary
issues and the multiple ironies of his popular reputation, showing how he and his
work have become confused with the very dreads and diseases that he fought against
throughout his life.
Symposium 2008
The Freedom of Peaceful Action Stuart K. Hayashi 2014-04-23 The Nature of Liberty
trilogy presents an ethical case for individual liberty, arguing from the
philosophy of Ayn Rand and citing the findings of evolutionary psychology to
demonstrate the compatibility between human nature and laissez-faire liberty. The
first installment, The Freedom of Peaceful Action, makes the philosophic case that
an approach starting from observational reason will indicate the practicality and
ethical desirability of a free-market system based on rights.
The Freeman 2008
Oscar Charleston Jeremy Beer 2019-11-01 2020 SABR Seymour Medal 2019 CASEY Award
for Best Baseball Book of the Year Buck O’Neil once described him as “Ty Cobb,
Babe Ruth, and Tris Speaker rolled into one.” Among experts he is regarded as the
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best player in Negro Leagues history. During his prime he became a legend in Cuba
and one of black America’s most popular figures. Yet even among serious sports
fans, Oscar Charleston is virtually unknown today. In a long career spanning from
1915 to 1954, Charleston played against, managed, befriended, and occasionally
fought men such as Lou Gehrig, Jimmie Foxx, Lefty Grove, Satchel Paige, Josh
Gibson, Jesse Owens, Roy Campanella, and Branch Rickey. He displayed tremendous
power, speed, and defensive instincts along with a fierce intelligence and
commitment to his craft. Charleston’s competitive fire sometimes brought him
trouble, but more often it led to victories, championships, and profound respect.
While Charleston never played in the Major Leagues, he was a trailblazer who
became the first black man to work as a scout for a Major League team when Branch
Rickey hired him to evaluate players for the Dodgers in the 1940s. From the
mid?1920s on, he was a player?manager for several clubs. In 1932 he joined the
Pittsburgh Crawfords and would manage the club many consider the finest Negro
League team of all time, featuring five future Hall of Famers, including himself,
Cool Papa Bell, Josh Gibson, Judy Johnson, and Satchel Paige. Charleston’s
combined record as a player, manager, and scout makes him the most accomplished
figure in black baseball history. His mastery of the quintessentially American
sport under the conditions of segregation revealed what was possible for black
achievement, bringing hope to millions. Oscar Charleston introduces readers to one
of America’s greatest and most fascinating athletes.
Arguing with Idiots Glenn Beck 2009-09-22 FUNNY. FRIGHTENING. TRUE. It happens to
all of us: You're minding your own business, when some idiot informs you that guns
are evil, the Prius will save the planet, or the rich have to finally start paying
their fair share of taxes. Just go away! you think to yourself -- but they only
become more obnoxious. Your heart rate quickens. You start to sweat. You can't get
away. Your only hope is... ...this book. Glenn Beck, author of the #1 New York
Times bestsellers An Inconvenient Book and Glenn Beck's Common Sense, has stumbled
upon the secret formula to winning arguments against people with big mouths but
small minds: knowing the facts. And this book is full of them. The next time your
Idiot Friends tell you how gun control prevents gun violence, you'll tell them all
about England's handgun ban (see page 53). When they tell you that we should copy
the UK's health-care system, you'll recount the horrifying facts you read on page
244. And the next time an idiot tells you that vegetable prices will skyrocket
without illegal workers, you'll stop saying "no, they won't" and you'll start
saying, "actually, eliminating all illegal labor will cause us to spend just $8 a
year more on produce." (See page 139.) Idiots can't be identified through voting
records, they can be found only by looking for people who hide behind stereotypes,
embrace partisanship, and believe that bumper sticker slogans are a substitute for
common sense. If you know someone who fits the bill, then Arguing with Idiots will
help you silence them once and for all with the ultimate weapon: the truth.
Eurotrash David Harsanyi 2021-10-26 Why should America try to be more like
countries that are worse in nearly every way? Europe has been declining under the
weight of its antiquated institutions, economic fatigue, moral anemia and cultural
surrender. Yet American politicians, technocrats, academics, and pundits argue,
with increasing popularity, that Americans should look across the Atlantic for
solutions to the nation’s problems, including on issues like health care, the
welfare state, immigration, and a bloated bureaucracy. In Eurotrash, David
Harsanyi argues we are looking in the wrong place. By every economic and societal
measure, the United States is more tolerant than Europe. It is more welcoming of
immigrants, but also far more successful at assimilating them. Minorities do far
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better in United States. Our economy is dominant. Only one European company
appears in top 10 corporate powerhouses in the world and only seven in the top 50.
Americans make up nearly half of the list. Americans are far more charitable and
happier than Europeans. Our slightly lower life expectancy and our slightly higher
infant mortality rate are not a result of substandard care, but a statistical
misunderstanding based on the fact we treat every life as one worth saving. In
this biting, fast-moving, and well-researched polemic, Harsanyi debunks prevailing
notions about European supremacy and makes an unapologetic case for American
exceptionalism, offering insight and reasoned arguments to counter current policy
prescriptions.
Five Roads to the Future Paul Starobin 2009-05-28 Farsighted and fascinating
predictions for a new world order Veteran international correspondent Paul
Starobin masterfully mixes fresh reportage with rigorous historical analysis to
envision a world in which the United States is no longer the dominant superpower.
Following an insightful study of America's global ascendency, Starobin provides
the reasons for America's waning influence and explores five possible paths for
the future, each of which is already in the making: A global chaos that could be
dark or happy; a multipolar order of nation-states; a global Chinese imperium; an
age of global city-states; or a universal civilization leading to world
government. Starobin's tone is somber but in the end hopeful-the world after
America need not be a disaster for America, and may even be liberating.
Soft Despotism, Democracy's Drift Paul Anthony Rahe 2009-01-01 In 1989, the Cold
War abruptly ended and it seemed as if the world was at last safe for democracy.
But a spirit of uneasiness, discontent, and world-weariness soon arose and has
persisted in Europe, in America, and elsewhere for two decades. To discern the
meaning of this malaise we must investigate the nature of liberal democracy, says
the author of this provocative book, and he undertakes to do so through a detailed
investigation of the thinking of Montesquieu, Rousseau, and Tocqueville. Paul A.
Rahe argues that these political thinkers anticipated the modern liberal
republic's propensity to drift in the direction of “soft despotism”—a condition
that arises within a democracy when paternalistic state power expands and
gradually undermines the spirit of self-government. Such an eventuality, feared by
Tocqueville in the nineteenth century, has now become a reality throughout the
European Union, Canada, Australia, New Zealand, and the United States. So Rahe
asserts, and he explains what must be done to reverse this unfortunate trend.
The Government-Citizen Disconnect Suzanne Mettler 2018-07-03 Americans’
relationship to the federal government is paradoxical. Polls show that public
opinion regarding the government has plummeted to all-time lows, with only one in
five saying they trust the government or believe that it operates in their
interest. Yet, at the same time, more Americans than ever benefit from some form
of government social provision. Political scientist Suzanne Mettler calls this
growing gulf between people’s perceptions of government and the actual role it
plays in their lives the "government-citizen disconnect." In The GovernmentCitizen Disconnect, she explores the rise of this phenomenon and its implications
for policymaking and politics. Drawing from original survey data which probed
Americans’ experiences of 21 federal social policies -- such as food stamps,
Social Security, Medicaid, and the home mortgage interest deduction -- Mettler
shows that 96 percent of adults have received benefits from at least one of them,
and that the average person has utilized five. Overall usage rates transcend
social, economic, and political divisions, and most Americans report positive
experiences of their policy experiences. However, the fact that they have
nanny-state-by-david-harsanyi

benefited from these policies has little positive effect on people’s attitudes
toward government. Mettler finds that shared identities and group affiliations, as
well as ideological forces, are more powerful and consistent influences. In
particular, those who oppose welfare tend to extrapolate their unfavorable views
of it to government in general. Deep antipathy toward the government has emerged
as the result of a conservative movement that has waged a war on social welfare
policies for over forty years, even as economic inequality and benefit use have
increased. Mettler finds that voting patterns exacerbate the government-citizen
disconnect, as those holding positive views of federal programs and supporting
expanded benefits have lower rates of political participation than those holding
more hostile views of the government. As a result, the loudest political voice
belongs to those who have benefited from policies but who give government little
credit for their economic well-being, seeing their success more as a matter of
their own deservingness. This contributes to the election of politicians who
advocate cutting federal social programs. According to Mettler, the governmentcitizen disconnect frays the bonds of representative government and democracy. The
Government-Citizen Disconnect illuminates a paradox that increasingly shapes
American politics. Mettler's examination of hostility toward government at a time
when most Americans will at some point rely on the social benefits it provides
helps us better understand the roots of today's fractious political climate.
Composing to Communicate: A Student's Guide Robert Saba 2016-01-01 Meeting your
students where they are, COMPOSING TO COMMUNICATE: A STUDENT’S GUIDE prepares and
engages an increasingly varied first-year composition classroom, in which all
students need to achieve the same course outcomes but are not all learning at the
same skill level. The fundamental concept behind COMPOSING TO COMMUNICATE: A
STUDENT’S GUIDE is that writing is a communication skill grounded in problem
solving. The textbook uses accessible language and opportunities for practice to
help students conceptualize writing tasks with key communication goals in mind and
become more confident, efficient, and effective writers, in college and in their
professional lives. Writing project chapters cover evaluations, arguments,
narratives, profiles, literary analyses, and researched writing, and include
chapters focused on community engagement and vital 21st century literacy skills.
Every Part 2 chapter shows real student work in proposal and final draft, and
includes an interview with the student writer. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
The Tyranny of Utility Gilles Saint-Paul 2011-07-05 The general assumption that
social policy should be utilitarian--that society should be organized to yield the
greatest level of welfare--leads inexorably to increased government interventions.
Historically, however, the science of economics has advocated limits to these
interventions for utilitarian reasons and because of the assumption that people
know what is best for themselves. But more recently, behavioral economics has
focused on biases and inconsistencies in individual behavior. Based on these
developments, governments now prescribe the foods we eat, the apartments we rent,
and the composition of our financial portfolios. The Tyranny of Utility takes on
this rise of paternalism and its dangers for individual freedoms, and examines how
developments in economics and the social sciences are leading to greater
government intrusion in our private lives. Gilles Saint-Paul posits that the
utilitarian foundations of individual freedom promoted by traditional economics
are fundamentally flawed. When combined with developments in social science that
view the individual as incapable of making rational and responsible choices,
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society. Exploring how behavioral economics is contributing to the excessive rise
of paternalistic interventions, The Tyranny of Utility presents a controversial
challenge to the prevailing currents in economic and political discourse.

utilitarianism seems to logically call for greater governmental intervention in
our lives. Arguing that this cannot be defended on purely instrumental grounds,
Saint-Paul calls for individual liberty to be restored as a central value in our
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